
February 21, 2020 

Michelle Williams  
William Morris Endeavor Entertainment  
9601 Wilshire Blvd, 3rd Floor  
Beverly Hills, CA 90210-5213 

Dear Ms. Williams, 

As you may know, the solemn season of Lent—the 40 days of prayer, fasting and generosity 
leading up to the celebration of Easter—begins on February 26, “Ash Wednesday.” On that day, I will 
be asking tens of thousands of people to begin praying for you every day, as part of the Pro-Life Action 
League’s annual Lenten Prayer Challenge. 

We have chosen to pray for you this year because of your recent comments at the Golden 
Globe Awards praising legal abortion and justifying your choice to abort your own child to advance 
your career. 

Please understand the purpose of this prayer campaign is not to condemn either you or your 
choice to get an abortion. We simply believe—consistent with the revelations of modern genetics and 
embryology—that abortion destroys the life of an innocent unborn child. 

We also believe that this world would be a better place if our human family included the child 
you lost to abortion. He or she would have been so much more precious than any prestigious award 
could ever be. 

Each human person is uniquely known and loved by God. That includes both your aborted 
child and you. During Lent, we will pray for your heart to be filled with sympathy for all unborn 
children, and for you to reconsider your vocal public support for abortion. 

We will also pray you will find a way to use the considerable talent God has given you to 
uphold the dignity of human life, including the most vulnerable of us all, the child in the womb. 

      Yours for Life, 

      Eric J. Scheidler  
       Executive Director 

P. S. I should mention that I’ve been a fan of your work for many years, especially your heart-
wrenching performances in Winter’s Bone and Blue Valentine.
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